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Rylee Murray is a PhD student from Simon Fraser University. He has 
been conducting amphibian and freshwater ecological research since 
2010, collaborating with government and independent scientists, 
university researchers, NGOs, private contractors, and First Nations. 
Ongoing projects include predicting the spread of a non-native 
amphibian for conservation prioritization of native amphibian 
populations, and the ramifications of developing river diversion 
hydropower (aka Run-of-River) in coastal watersheds. 


